
Happy 
Passover!



Dear  Tem ple Em anu-El Fam ily,
Surprise! You've been gifted with the Afiko-Man! An essential 
part of any seder is the search for afikomen. While many 
families have their own traditions and spirited searches, we are 
asking you to join our community in an attempt to spread the 
Passover joy!

What  t o do w it h your  Af iko-Man...
1.  Between the dates of 3/25 and 4/5, put your Afiko-Man in a 

visible spot at your home (a window, mailbox, even car 
window)

2.  For extra fun, take a pic of your unique Afiko-Man spot (feel 
free to decorate and get creative with your Afiko-Man 
display). Submit your decorated Afiko-men to 
tewnj.org/afiko-man. 

3.  Fill out the form online, telling us you've participated so 
other families know where to look! Go Tewnj.org/afiko-man

4. Between the dates of 3/27 and 4/4, take a walk or drive 
around the area and find as many Afiko-Men as you can. We 
encourage pics with your finds at tewnj.org/afiko-man!

Our mission is to spread Passover joy with our Afiko-Men to as 
many people as possible, and we are excited to see what you 
come up with!

Wishing you a safe and meaningful Passover, 
Your Family at Temple Emanu-El
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